From: Timothy Montgomery

To: Carol Ann Desiderio; Barbara Murph

Subject: Please Approve Funding for Roosevelt Field Project
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 2:51:19 PM

Dear City Council,

| understand a final vote will be conducted on May 23rd. | am writing to voice my strong support of
the funding of the Roosevelt Field project. As a resident of Maplewood square for the past
22 years, and a father of two (ages 14 and 11), | urge your vote to approve the budget to
return the field to service. This has gone on too long and the kids have been the ones who
have had to suffer.

Thank you for your consideration!

Tim Montgomery, Malden Resident
137 Laurel Street
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